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Welcome to the September edition of 

Poole CVS News. A theme running through 

this newsletter, and one which underpins the 

work of the voluntary sector, is health and 

well-being. On page seven we profile the 

health-improvement hub that Public Health Dorset is currently 

tendering for. Bournemouth CVS and Poole CVS are working 

closely with our public health colleagues on this project - 

mapping the contributions that individual organisations make.  

Many voluntary sector organisations make a crucial contribution 

to health and well-being without realising it e.g. groups that 

teach a new skill or encourage participation in a specific hobby 

or interest such as a music appreciation society or a drama 

group. Any group that encourages physical activity, mental 

stimulation, socialisation etc. is playing an important part in the 

well-being of the community.  

To take part in the project, organisations should contact 

Romany Meehan at Bournemouth CVS on 01202 466130 or via 

email: romany.meehan@bournemouthcvs.org.uk to obtain a 

questionnaire that should be completed by Tuesday 30 

September 2014.  

One way in which we can demonstrate the importance of the 

voluntary sector to health and well-being is to measure the 

impact of our services. On page eight we highlight another tool 

from Inspiring Impact you could use for this. 

Lastly, when you receive our next newsletter we should be in 

our new offices at Beech House (see page two). One benefit of 

the new offices will be better space to meet and advise local 

voluntary organisations. We look forward to seeing you there.  
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Community   

Goodbye Lagland Street 

After over 20 years at 54 Lagland Street, Poole CVS is moving to new premises.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We hope to move during the last week of September, once the lease has been signed. Our 

new offices are located within Beech House on Wimborne Road. We will be sharing the 

building with Poole Housing Partnership (PHP) and several other organisations, including 

the Poole Well-being Collaborative. We would like to thank the Borough of Poole and PHP 

for their help with the move. 

At the time of writing, it has not been confirmed whether our friends and colleagues at 

Poole Citizensô Advice Bureau (CAB), with whom we have long shared premises at Lagland 

Street, will be coming with us. Once the premises at Lagland Street are vacated, the 

building will be demolished to make way for much-needed social housingéé.and so starts 

a new chapter in the history of both Poole CVS and the CAB. 

 

 

How to make things happen and improve your community 
                                     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

return to contents 

How to find us:  Directions to Beech House can be found on the PHP website. 
 

from hereé. 

54 Lagland Street  Beech House, Wimborne Rd 

é..to here 

Quotation:  

I am of the opinion that my life belongs to the whole community, and as long as I 
live, it is my privilege to do for it whatever I can. 

attributed to George Bernard Shaw, Irish playwright 1856-1950 
   

 Just Act is a new website providing practical advice for anyone wanting to make a 

difference and improve their community. This could be anything from running a street party 

to taking over a core community service. It has been developed by the Community 

Development Foundation (CDF) in partnership with leading organisations working to 

support community activity. Discover the 10 steps required to get a community project off 

the ground. 

New! 

http://www.yourphp.org.uk/contact-us/how-to-find-us/
http://www.justact.org.uk/
http://www.justact.org.uk/the-10-steps/
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Community Centres 

 

 

 
 

 

Community centres, of which the Borough of Poole has twelve, have become an increasingly 

valuable resource for the council now that it has responsibility for public health. The centres 

support community and group activities that reduce isolation and promote health. 

An example of the diverse range of activities offered can be seen in the word cloud below. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ñEconomic modelling suggests that investing in leisure services to improve physical activity 

could be more cost effective in improving health than many medical interventions and 

increasing access to green spaces could reduce the costs of obesity to the NHS by more than 

Ã2 billion.ò From Improving the publicôs health: An overview for local authority leaders 

 

 

Oakdale Community Partnership Centre is just one of the community centres in the 

Borough providing a variety of weekly activities for the residents it serves ï over 5,000. 

Unfortunately, the building was declared unsafe at the end of July and has now been closed 

until further notice. Timbers are rotting and the building is disintegrating. 

Poole CVS, with support from the councilôs community development team, has been 

instrumental in providing support, advice and guidance to community centres - anything from 

governance or personnel issues to maintenance of the buildings e.g. arranging for asbestos 

surveys to be carried out. We have been working closely with the Oakdale Centre, liaising with 

a number of other local venues in order to try and accommodate the various activities 

elsewhere until the Council can reach a decision on the way forward ï a very difficult decision 

in these financially-restrained times. 

 
return to contents 

There is a growing acceptance in the medical community that people who lead happy and 

active social lives enjoy better health than those who do not. Strengthening social networks and 

reducing loneliness can have a significant positive impact on peopleôs health; according to one 

study in Chicago, loneliness in older people can be as damaging as obesity. 

ñThe medical support 
keeps me alive, but it 
is the psychological 
and social support 
that enables me to 

live.ò 

 

Attributed to a patient in 
Rotherham 

http://www.poolecvs.org.uk/venues.asp
http://www.kingsfund.org.uk/sites/files/kf/field/field_related_document/improving-publics-health-overview-dec2013.pdf
http://www.oakdale.me.uk/pdfs/orca_weekly_activities.pdf
http://news.uchicago.edu/article/2014/02/16/aaas-2014-loneliness-major-health-risk-older-adults
http://news.uchicago.edu/article/2014/02/16/aaas-2014-loneliness-major-health-risk-older-adults
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Anti-slavery Day 18 October 

 

 

 

 

 

  

- See more at: http://www.purpleteardrop.org.uk/what-we-do/support-safehouses-for-trafficking-victims/#sthash.ISul5Uws.dpuf 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Poole CVS News ï Evaluation Survey 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

return to contents 

Modern slavery is closer than you think - it happens in our own local area. Anti-Slavery Day 

was created by Act of Parliament to raise awareness of modern slavery and to inspire people 

to eliminate it. The Modern Slavery Bill , published in June by the Home Secretary Theresa 

May, is the first of its kind in Europe, and one of the first in the world, to specifically address 

slavery and trafficking in the 21st century. 

 

 

Bournemouth Churches Housing 

Association (BCHA), a member of Poole 

CVS, is currently running a Miles for 

Hope campaign to raise money to 

support victims of human trafficking. 

Find out more here. 

Other links of interest are: 

Home Office documents on slavery 

Trafficking Survivor Care Standards 

The Salvation Army ï its Poole Branch is a 

member of Poole CVS ï has produced the 

first-ever app that helps people spot the key 

signs someone is possibly being trafficked. 

It is available for all iPhone and Android 

phones and is free to download. 

Purple Teardrop Campaign, also a 

member of Poole CVS, is a local charity 

set up to increase awareness and support 

for rescued victims of human trafficking.  
Modern Slavery Helpline 

0800 0121700 
  

 

Rescued victims are cared for in specialist safe houses 

provided by government funding which is delivered 

by The Salvation Army and by other, often faith-based, 

organisations. 

Poole CVS News is produced every two months to support members by providing:  

Å  links to news and reports of local/national interest or importance 

Å  notification of any changes in legislation that might affect the running of their organisation 

Å  information about funding opportunities 

Å  support for governance issues  

Å  the facility for members to promote their organisation and events via the Your News section  

Å  examples, via the Profile section, of the diverse range of VCS activities  

Å  awareness of specific IT-related topics deemed of interest or relevance to the sector 

In addition we hope that, by reading Poole CVS News, our colleagues in the statutory sector 

benefit by gaining further insight into the work that we do. 

Please let us know if we are on the right track and how you think we can improve the 

newsletter for you by completing this short survey. It should only take a few minutes.  

Thank you for your time. NB: Access back issues via the PCVS website. 

http://www.antislaveryday.com/
https://modernslavery.co.uk/who.html
https://www.gov.uk/government/news/modern-slavery-bill-published
http://www.bchamilesforhope.org.uk/?page_id=125
http://www.bchamilesforhope.org.uk/?page_id=125
http://www.bchamilesforhope.org.uk/
https://www.gov.uk/government/collections/modern-slavery#documents
http://www.humantraffickingfoundation.org/sites/default/files/Trafficking_Survivor_Care_Standards.pdf
http://www.poolesa.org/
http://m.magmito.com/103302/152479aht
http://www.purpleteardrop.org.uk/
http://www.salvationarmy.org.uk/uki/humantrafficking
http://www.antislaveryday.com/what-is-human-trafficking/
http://www.poolecvs.org.uk/
https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/DYCV5MB
http://www.poolecvs.org.uk/
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As has become only too evident following the revelations that transpired in the wake of the 

Jimmy Saville case ï and most recently the Rotherham report ï the consequences of childhood 

abuse are both myriad and long term, affecting those concerned throughout their adult lives. The 

uncomfortable and threatening reality is that abuse is a widespread problem, permeating all 

social classes. 

Profile  

Dorset Action on Abuse 

Queenôs Award for Voluntary Service 

received by DAA in 2012 

Since December 2009 DAA has been based at 

Seaforth House in Parkstone where they have 

five counselling rooms. In January 2012 they 

launched a satellite counselling service in 

Dorchester. Counselling is provided by 

volunteers who are either qualified counsellors 

accredited with a counselling body, e.g. BACP 

or UKCP, or in the final stages of accreditation. 

Students in their final year of training, and who 

have student membership of an accrediting 

body, can be taken on placement. In addition, 

DAA provides an induction training course 

called Abuse and Trauma Skills Practice led by 

DAAôs service director. This is a 10-hour 

course usually over four weeks. 

Dr Zoë Pool 

Director of DAA   

Service Director, Dr Zoë Pool, who 

joined DAA in 2007, has significant 

experience as a UKCP-registered 

psychotherapist and clinical supervisor 

working with survivors of childhood 

abuse, post-traumatic stress, addictions 

and eating disorders. Dr Pool is 

passionate about creative therapies, 

having researched their benefits for her 

doctorate. Previously a performing arts 

facilitator and teacher, Dr Pool has 

designed and also facilitates the DAA 

Creative Therapy Programmes. 

 

In 2004, the late Dr Moira Walker founded Dorset Action on Abuse (DAA) when she 

realised that there were no specialised services in the county for survivors of childhood 

abuse. She is the author of a number of books on the subject. 

Dr Walker also wrote a number of books on the subject. 

DAA, currently the only specialised agency in the county, provides therapeutic services for 

adults who have experienced any form of childhood neglect or abuse whether sexual, physical 

or emotional. They offer long-term, individual counselling, facilitated support groups and 

creative therapy. They do not charge a fee for their services, but ask clients to make 

confidential donations for their sessions. 

 

                     

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

return to contents 

  

    Richard Bristow 

https://www.gov.uk/queens-award-for-voluntary-service/overview
https://www.gov.uk/queens-award-for-voluntary-service/overview
http://www.bacp.co.uk/
http://www.psychotherapy.org.uk/
http://www.psychotherapy.org.uk/
http://www.dorsetactiononabuse.org.uk/
http://www.amazon.co.uk/Books-Moira-Walker/s?ie=UTF8&page=1&rh=n%3A266239%2Cp_27%3AMoira%20Walker
http://www.amazon.co.uk/s/?ie=UTF8&keywords=moira+walker&tag=googhydr-21&index=stripbooks&hvadid=32635267385&hvpos=1t1&hvexid=&hvnetw=g&hvrand=16413013803972918895&hvpone=&hvptwo=&hvqmt=b&hvdev=c&ref=pd_sl_4pkvhwa06v_b
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Dorset Action on Abuse 
(continued from previous page)  
   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

return to contents 

 

On 31 March 2013, 50,732 children were either recorded on child protection registers or were 

the subject of child protection plans in the UK. This is undoubtedly an underestimate of the 

prevalence of childhood abuse, as the majority of victims of childhood abuse feel unable to 

disclose abuse at the time, usually due to fear and threats from abusers. Abusers often 

convince victims that their actions are either not abusive, are the survivorôs fault, or that no one 

will believe them if they tell.  

Most DAA clients have never told anyone about their abuse. 

Some have remained silent for decades. 

Since December 2009, DAA has received over 850 referrals. 

420 of those have participated in DAA services. 

92% would recommend DAA. 

Over the last weekend of July, DAA enjoyed 

taking part in the festivities at the Swanage 

Carnival.  

DAA entrants provided a demonstration 

speaking out for the voices of the survivors of 

childhood abuse.  DAA won first prize in the 

fancy dress competition for the walking 

procession, making it a hat-trick of 

successes! 

Sufferers from abuse frequently mask their 

pain or feelings of fragility. 

Fruits from DAA Creative Therapy Groups 

Swanage Carnival 2014 

ellie.daacharity@gmail.com 
01202 732424 

  

 

mailto:ellie.daacharity@gmail.com
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    j.westcott@poole.gov.uk 
01202 262452 

 

Health  

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

Full of life 

Poole Central Library is planning a Health and Well-being (HWB) Fair on Wednesday 1 

October 2014 from 10am ï 3pm to celebrate the start of the 

library serviceôs health and well-being month.   

The library service will be providing access to health 

information as well as promoting wellbeing activities such as 

reading groups, óknit and natterô and games clubs. Other 

HWB organisations are welcome to promote their services.  

You can also find out about health-related books including a self-help series: 

Books on Prescription which can be borrowed from the 

library. The day will be publicised in their September-

December Whatôs On in Poole Libraries brochure.    

 

Well-being 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

return to contents 

Public Health Dorset is planning to create a single point of access for health improvement 

services in Bournemouth, Poole and Dorset ï services such as e.g. weight management, 

physical activity, alcohol misuse and stop smoking. 

They are looking for views from residents to help shape the plans for this service and how 

best to tailor the service to meet the needs of local people.  

Anyone wishing to have their say can complete a short online survey.  

Responses are confidential and will be used only in the development of this service. 

Dorset health-improvement hub 

 

 

Here are some links to reports for those of you with a curious nature: 

 ¶ New Economics Foundation: What is well-being? 

¶ International Journal of Wellbeing:  The challenge of defining well-being   

¶ Office for National Statistics: Measuring national well-being 

 

Well-being is a word currently very much in vogue, but what does it mean? 

Many hours have been spent by eminent researchers in trying to find a definitive answer! 

Measure your own well-being: Start the survey. 

Produce your personal well-being profile, and compare your results to countries across Europe. 
 

http://www.boroughofpoole.com/leisure-and-culture/libraries/your-local-library/poole-central-library/
http://www.boroughofpoole.com/leisure-and-culture/libraries/-looking-for-information/health-information/#bop
https://www.dorsetforyou.com/publichealth
http://www.dorsetforyou.com/media/swf/q/6/integrated_health_survey.htm
http://www.nationalaccountsofwellbeing.org/learn/what-is-well-being.html
http://webcache.googleusercontent.com/search?q=cache:pdqGCkeb0qYJ:www.internationaljournalofwellbeing.org/index.php/ijow/article/download/89/238+&cd=2&hl=en&ct=clnk&gl=uk
http://www.ons.gov.uk/ons/guide-method/user-guidance/well-being/index.html
http://www.nationalaccountsofwellbeing.org/engage/survey.html
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Gover nance  

Changes at the top 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What impact does your organisation make? 
 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CQC consultation 

 
 
 
 
 
 

return to contents 

Joe Irvin, previously chief executive of NAVCA, the national umbrella organisation 

for councils for voluntary service, has left to become chief executive of Living 

Streets. He replaces Tony Armstrong, who left Living Streets in June to become 

chief executive of the community body Locality, the organisation currently employing 

the four community organisers hosted by Poole CVS. 

Minister for Civil Society 
Brooks Newmark 

In July, Conservative MP Nick Hurd stood down from his post as 

Minister for Civil Society and has been replaced by Conservative MP 

for Braintree, Brooks Newmark. In his resignation letter to the prime 

minister, Mr Hurd stated: ñIt has been a privilege to work with our 

extraordinary voluntary sector through a very challenging time. They 

really do represent the best of British values.ò  

Voluntary and community sector leaders paid tribute to Nick Hurd who 

had been in the post for over four years. "It is pretty easy to be a 

minister when you have a lot of money to spray aboutò said Sir Stuart 

Etherington, chief executive of NAVCA, ñbut he did not and he did a 

very good job."  

Take part in the Care Quality Commissionôs (CQC) consultation on the new health and 

social care regulations that will soon come into force. Closing date: 17 October 2014. 

More information can be found here. 

Inspiring Impact, managed by New Philanthropy Capital (NPC), aims to help charities and 

social enterprises better understand and communicate the impact they make.  

NPC aims to make high-quality impact measurement the norm for charities and social 

enterprises. 

You can complete your own self-assessment using Measuring up! and search for a 

wide range of tools and resources via the Inspiring Impact Hub. 

Follow Inspiring Impact on Twitter @Inspiringlmpact  

 
Also read: An Introduction to Impact Measurement by the Big Lottery. 

http://www.navca.org.uk/about-1
http://www.livingstreets.org.uk/about-us
http://www.livingstreets.org.uk/about-us
http://locality.org.uk/
http://www.civilsociety.co.uk/governance/news/content/17850/brooks_newmark_announced_as_next_minister_for_civil_society
http://www.thirdsector.co.uk/sector-leaders-praise-former-civil-society-minister-nick-hurd/policy-and-politics/article/1303577
https://webdataforms.cqc.org.uk/Checkbox/RegulationsAndEnforcement.aspx
https://webdataforms.cqc.org.uk/Checkbox/RegulationsAndEnforcement.aspx
http://www.cqc.org.uk/content/consultations-our-guidance-help-services-meet-new-regulations?dm_t=0,0,0,0,0#fitandproper
http://inspiringimpact.org/
http://www.thinknpc.org/
http://inspiringimpact.org/measuringup/?utm_source=CES+Subscribers&utm_campaign=aa928f2d01-Measuring_Up_Lauch_20146_16_2014&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_889429593c-aa928f2d01-213281117
http://inspiringimpact.org/listings/
https://twitter.com/Inspiringlmpact
http://www.poolecvs.org.uk/documents/Impactmeasurement.pdf


 

 

9 

  

 Gover nance  

 (continued from previous page)  

 

Independence of the voluntary sector 

Read the Baring Foundationôs third annual assessment on this topic.  

Panel chair, Sir Roger Singleton CBE, said: ñWe are on a slippery slope, in which the 

independence of voluntary organisations is increasingly undervalued and under threat. 

There are insufficient safeguards to protect an independent future for the sector. It is 

increasingly seen either as a delivery arm of the state or only legitimate where it provides 

services but does not speak out for wider social change.ò 

ñVoluntary organisations themselves also have a key role to assert their voice and surface 

and resolve issues, sometimes individually, often working together.ò 

Independence undervalued: the voluntary sector in 2014 

 

 

Finance 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

return to contents 

 

 

Itõs all about money 

this time  ð I wish we 

had some! 

http://www.baringfoundation.org.uk/
http://www.baringfoundation.org.uk/IndependenceUV.pdf
http://www.bigpotential.org.uk/sites/default/files/slideshare/Social%20Investment%20Explained_Guide_SEUK-BIG.pdf
http://www.bigpotential.org.uk/sites/default/files/slideshare/Social%20Investment%20Explained_Guide_SEUK-BIG.pdf
http://www.ncvo.org.uk/images/documents/practical_support/funding/sustainable-funding/NCVO%20Income%20Spectrum.pdf
http://www.ncvo.org.uk/images/documents/practical_support/funding/sustainable-funding/Sustainable%20Sun%20Tool.pdf
http://www.ncvo.org.uk/images/documents/practical_support/funding/sustainable-funding/Sustainable%20Sun%20Tool.pdf
https://www.ncvo.org.uk/about-us/media-centre/press-releases/702-call-for-evidence-launched-on-financial-sustainability-of-voluntary-sector?utm_source=Big%20Assist_SW_Aug2014&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=Big%20Assist_SW_Aug2014
https://www.ncvo.org.uk/about-us/media-centre/press-releases/702-call-for-evidence-launched-on-financial-sustainability-of-voluntary-sector?utm_source=Big%20Assist_SW_Aug2014&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=Big%20Assist_SW_Aug2014
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Funding  

Dream Fund 2015 

Registered charities and community organisations can join forces to apply for up 

to £750,000 to deliver a new and innovative project up to 24 months in length that meets one 

of the following funding criteria: 

¶ Advancement of participation in sports 
¶ Advancement of community development 
¶ Advancement of environmental protection 
¶ Advancement of health 
¶ Advancement of human rights 
¶ Prevention of poverty, distress and sickness 

 
The first of three stages in the application closes on 30 September 2014.  
Click here for further information. 
 

Hilton in the Community Foundation - Last Round for 2014 
UK-registered charities working with children and young people who are disabled, 

hospitalised, homeless, or life limited have until mid October to apply for funding before the 

2014 funding year ends 

 

GSK IMPACT Awards 2015  
The annual GlaxoSmithKline (GSK) IMPACT Awards are open and accepting applications 

until 19 September 2014. This annual competition offers cash prizes to registered charities 

that work in the fields of health and social care. The awards are designed to recognise and 

reward small to medium-sized charities that are doing excellent work to improve peopleôs 

health in the UK. The overall winner will receive £40,000. 

 

Volunteer Training: Cascade Training Programme 
The Cascade Training Programme aims to disseminate volunteering 

training packages to both local Age UKs and other organisations who 

work with older people, promoting physical activity and wellbeing. In 

addition, £500 in expenses (per training session) and free consultancy 

support are also on offer. Age UK  has worked with five partner organisations to produce 

these toolkits. 

 

Safer Dorset Fund 
The Safer Dorset Fund provides financial support of up to £1,500 to enable local group 

projects that improve safety and life outcomes across Dorset. You can find out more by 

attending a bid-writing workshop being held on 19 September 12-3pm at Winfrith. 

 
 
 

 

return to contents 

    Jade.Leahy@dorset.PNN.Police.uk 
 

 

http://www.postcodetrust.org.uk/media/351224/dream_fund_guidance_notes.pdf
http://www.hilton-foundation.org.uk/apply.html
http://www.fundingcentral.org.uk/newsview.aspx?WCU=DSCODE=OTSSCMLIVE,NEWSITEMID=248-N51163
http://www.ageuk.org.uk/health-wellbeing/fit-as-a-fiddle/cascade-training-packs/
http://www.ageuk.org.uk/
http://www.poolecvs.org.uk/documents/DorsetPCCSept2014.pdf
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IT 

Pause for thought 

It is often assumed that those who are not online are elderly but, according to the 

Office for National Statistics, 26% of those who had never used the internet 

were of working age: 16 to 64yrs. 

Many jobs are now advertised online and finding them requires basic internet skills. Poole 

CVS is helping here, via its work with job hubs in local libraries.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

. 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

return to contents 

Poole CVS News 

The next newsletter is due in November. Please send any articles for inclusion in the 
newsletter to evelyn.price@poolecvs.org.uk, by Tuesday 14 October 2014,  

 

ñWe have a unique opportunity and a moral imperative to work together to drive real 
change and build an inclusive digital society open to all.ò 

Tristan Wilkinson chief executive of Go ON UK. 

Rod Clark, chief executive of the 

Prisonersô Education Trust (PET), 

said: ñThere is a growing digital 

divide between communities and 

prisons, despite the potential for 

ICT to enable people in prison to 

learn, apply for jobs and talk with 

their families - all of which are 

proven to help prisoners move 

away from crime and resettle back 

into society. We would like to see 

more ambition to really modernise 

justice in prisons. That will mean 

transforming rehabilitation through 

secure access to computers and 

the internet.ò 

Digital exclusion can lead to a 

cycle of deprivation. 

We need to ensure that we are 

reaching our target audiences 

effectively; often those suffering 

from digital exclusion are also 

those most in need of help. 

Read The Learning Prison, a 2010 report by the 

RSA who argue that  ñin order to meet public needs, 

for safety and value for money, we must raise our 

expectations of what prisons (with staff and 

prisoners) can achieve.ò  

Also read the Q&A related to the report. 

The  Learning Prison 

mailto:evelyn.price@poolecvs.org.uk?subject=NEWSLETTER
http://www.theguardian.com/society/2014/jul/08/digital-exclusion-not-insurmountable-problem-public-sector
http://www.go-on.co.uk/
http://pet.netefficiency.co.uk/index.php?id=6
http://www.theguardian.com/voluntary-sector-network/2014/jul/10/charities-reaching-digitally-excluded
http://www.thersa.org/__data/assets/pdf_file/0012/278895/RSA-Learning-Prison-ExecSummary.pdf
http://www.thersa.org/about-us
http://www.thersa.org/action-research-centre/current-projects/prison-learning-network/reports/the-learning-prison/the-learning-prison-question-and-answer#community
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     info@dorsetblind.org.uk 
01202 712869 

 

 

    helenregdavis@hotmail.com 

01202 741148 
 

Your News  

Relate 

Relate Bournemouth, Poole and Christchurch is holding a conference on Safer internet use for 

young people, adults and professionals on Wednesday 29 October 2014. 

The conference is aimed at any worker who uses the internet professionally and 

personally and who has contact with children, victims of domestic abuse and 

stalking. More information about the speakers can be found here. 

 

Dorset Blind Association 

Dorset Blind Association (DBA) is having a sponsored charity run on 21 September 2014. 

To highlight the difficulties of sight impairment, runners can opt for the 

Blindfold Challenge where they run one half of the race blindfolded, being 

guided by a team mate, and reverse the roles for the second half. The need for 

trust and teamwork is emphasised. 

Also, in the lead-up to an annual day of awareness - World Sight Day on 9 

October - Jonathan Holyhead , CEO of Dorset Blind Association, has a message for everyone: 

Sight is an incredibly precious gift, which some people only truly appreciate once they 

have lost it. A great deal of visual impairment is not only avoidable if detected in time, 

but is also readily treatable. Please make sure you have your eyes tested 

regularly, at least every two years, or more often if necessary. 

When someone does suffer serious sight loss, please 

remember that the Dorset Blind Association is here to 

help in all sorts of ways.  

 

RESULTS UK 

If you dream of a world free from hunger and extreme poverty, then 

come along and join the local branch of an international, non-

governmental organisation (NGO) - RESULTS UK. They use advocacy 

and campaigning to bring about the end of extreme poverty. 

As part of the RESULTS network you will become more knowledgeable about development 

issues and will learn how you can influence political processes to bring about positive changes. 

RESULTS UK meets on the first Tuesday of every month. You will learn how to take 

targeted actions such as meeting with your MP, writing to decision makers, or 

getting letters published in the local press. They will 

provide you with regular coaching and support to give 

you the tools you need to make a real 

difference. Contact Helen Davis. 

.                                                                                                                                               return to contents 

http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&docid=OuTuiWJfNrOBgM&tbnid=XusVUJqacwajJM:&ved=0CAUQjRw&url=http://www.princecroftwillis.co.uk/what-s-new/testimonials/dorset-blind-association/&ei=uffXU9q1M46Y0QXbuYCQCQ&bvm=bv.71778758,d.d2k&psig=AFQjCNHBv2ErnMxAUhxcDuDt2-1tApVFxA&ust=1406748984084044
file:///C:/Ev/PCVS/Newsletters/PCVS%20newsletter/July%202014/daniel.biggs@poolecvs.org.uk
mailto:helenregdavis@hotmail.com
http://www.relate-bournemouth.org.uk/
http://www.poolecvs.org.uk/documents/RelateBournemouth.pdf
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/dba-charity-run-2014-tickets-11095203051?ref=ecal
http://www.iapb.org/advocacy/world-sight-day
http://www.dorsetblind.org.uk/
http://www.results.org.uk/get-involved/groups
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return to contents  

While every effort has been made to ensure that the material contained in this newsletter is correct, 
Poole CVS cannot be held responsible for any inaccuracies that may occur. Nor can it endorse any 
goods or services mentioned herein. 
 

Loan of Equipment 

Donôt forget that we can loan you 
the following equipment: 
  
V Flip chart stand 
V Laptop 
V Projector screen 
V Display boards 

          

Contact Poole CVS 
 

¶  A year in Review 2013-2014 read the report by 

Healthwatch Dorset reflecting on their activity in their 

first year of operation. 

¶ Public Health in local government ï one year on 

captures the thoughts of those working hard to make 

the new system work. 

¶Growing the social investment market - sets out the 

governmentôs plans to boost the social investment 

sector  

¶Commissioning third sector counselling - this report 

emphasises the role and importance of the VCS in 

enabling access to psychological therapies and support. 

¶Navigating the health landscape in England ï a guide 

for the voluntary sector working with offenders 

 

Staff  

Chief Executive  
Christopher Beale 
chris.beale@poolecvs.org.uk 

 

Accounts Administrator  
Kevin Eaton 
kevin.eaton@poolecvs.org.uk 

 

Administrative  Co-ordinator  
Evelyn Price 
evelyn.price@poolecvs.org.uk 

 

Organisational Development 
Adviso r  
Sam Wilcox 
sam.wilcox@poolecvs.org.uk 

 

Volunteer Centre Broker  
Gill Harris 
gill.harris@poolecvs.org.uk 

 

Job Hubs Co -ordinator  
Andrea Bennett 
andrea.bennett@poolecvs.org.uk 

 
 
 
Job Hubs Assistant  
Liz Cooper 
liz.cooper@poolecvs.org.uk 

 
 
 
Poole CVS  
01202 682046 
 
 
 

Justice Involving Volunteers in Europe (JIVE)  

An online survey is being carried out to find out how 

and why European organisations working with 

prisoners and ex-offenders use volunteers in civic 

engagement and how they can be used more 

effectively. Start the survey here. 

http://www.healthwatchdorset.co.uk/sites/default/files/healthwatch_a_year_in_review_lr_0.pdf
http://www.local.gov.uk/documents/10180/5854661/L14-150_Public+Health+in+LG_08.pdf/4c6b0b1d-3843-4eaa-92dd-b9109fb544fa
https://www.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/321483/2014_Social_Investment_Strategy.pdf
http://www.bacp.co.uk/admin/structure/files/pdf/13340_3rd_sector_report_web.pdf
http://www.clinks.org/sites/default/files/basic/files-downloads/clinks_navigating-health_FINAL.pdf
mailto:chris.beale@poolecvs.org.uk
mailto:kevin.eaton@poolecvs.org.uk
mailto:evelyn.price@poolecvs.org.uk
mailto:daniel.biggs@poolecvs.org.uk
mailto:gill.harris@poolecvs.org.uk

